
Page 1 of 1 

SENT VIA EMAIL 

KLM File: P-3051 

May 10, 2022 

Office of the City Clerk 
Vaughan City Hall 
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive 
Vaughan, Ontario, L6A 1T1 

Attention: City Clerk and Honourable Mayor & Members of Council 

RE: Statutory Public Meeting – May 10, 2022 
Vaughan City-Wide Development Charges Update, and 
Community Benefits Charge Strategy 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

On behalf of our client, Block 60 (West) Landowners Group Inc., the owners of lands in the West Vaughan 
Employment Area Secondary Plan; KLM Planning Partners Inc. is writing to you as their Planning 
Consultant to advise you of the Owners interest in the City of Vaughan’s proposed City-Wide Development 
Charges Update, which was documented in the Committee of the Whole Report dated April 12, 2022, and 
is the subject of the statutory Public Meeting on May 10, 2022. 

Please accept this letter as the owner’s formal request to receive Notice for all future meetings concerning 
this matter.   Furthermore, our client reserves their right to provide further comment on this matter in 
the future upon further review. 

Respectfully submitted, 
KLM PLANNING PARTNERS INC. 

Ryan Virtanen, BES, MCIP, RPP 
Partner 

Copy to: Block 60 (Wes)t Landowners Group Inc. 
Lindsay Moore, SCS Consulting Group Ltd. 

C4
COMMUNICATION

COUNCIL – May 17, 2022
CW (2) - Report No. 24, Item 1


